
Tombstone Marshal’s Office 
Marshal Jim Adams 

                             315 E Fremont St       
      PO Box 339                                                 Phone:   (520) 457-2244 
      Tombstone, AZ 85638                               Fax:       (520) 457-3124 

  
 

~ The Tombstone Marshal's Office is hiring for the position of Lateral Deputy Marshal. ~ 
 
There is at least one full-time position available, and several Reserve Deputy Marshal positions open. 
 
Qualifications: 
 
1. Deputy Marshal candidates must be a minimum of 21 years old. 
2. Candidates must be United States citizens. 
3. Candidates must possess a high school diploma or GED equivalency certification. 
4. Candidates must possess a valid Arizona Driver's License at time of employment. 
5. Candidates must possess a current AZPOST Certification, or must be able to qualify with a waiver, or have 
recently graduated from an AZPOST Academy. 
6. Must successfully pass a background check, polygraph examination, and medical examination. 
7. Preference will be given to those with two or more years of experience. 
 
Benefits & Salary: 
 
1. Public Safety Personnel Retirement System. 
2. Paid vacation and sick leave. 
3. Take home car program for eligible employees. 
4. Health, life, dental, and vision insurance offered. 
5. Paid holidays. 
6. $19.50 per hour starting rate (or more) with an increase upon completion of probation. 
7. Initial issue of equipment and uniforms at time of hire, with a uniform allowance paid quarterly. 
8. * For Reserve applicants: There is no pay or benefits offered at this time. 
 
And the best benefit of all, it's TOMBSTONE!! 
 
Application Process: 
 
Applicants must submit an AZPOST Application for Certification through my.azpost.gov and share the 
application with TMO through the same system. Your form number must then be emailed to Sgt. Greene at 
sgreene@cochise.az.gov. Applicants must also submit a signed and notarized Release of Information Form to 
the department. The form can be found at post.az.gov and then mailed to our PO Box or dropped off in person. 
 
Selected applicants will then be referred for oral boards, which will be conducted on an as needed basis. 
Applicants passing the oral board will then move to backgrounds, at which time several documents will need to 
be submitted to investigators. The background is a lengthy process, and every cooperation to speed the process 
along is appreciated. 
 
For questions about the department or the hiring process, please contact Sgt. Greene. 


